Kimmins seeks public views on
Developer Contributions for Wastewater
Infrastructure

Infrastructure Minister Liz Kimmins launched a public consultation on
Developer Contributions for Wastewater Infrastructure today.

Minister Kimmins announces £225,000
road improvement scheme for
Ballaghmore Road, Portballintrae

Infrastructure Minister Liz Kimmins has announced that a £225,000 carriageway
resurfacing scheme on the Ballaghmore Road, Portballintrae will commence on
Monday 24 March 2025.

Major new movie a significant boost
for local screen industry

The First Minister, deputy First Minister and Economy Minister have visited
the set of ‘The Death of Robin Hood’' at Belfast Harbour Studios.

Muir welcomes publication of UK
Pesticides National Action Plan 2025

Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs Minister Andrew Muir has welcomed
the publication of the UK Pesticides National Action Plan 2025 (NAP).
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Kimmins announces £330,000 road
improvement scheme for A2 Bushmills
Road / Dunluce Road, Portrush

Infrastructure Minister Liz Kimmins has announced that a £330,000 carriageway
resurfacing scheme on A2 Bushmills Road / Dunluce Road, Portrush will
commence on Monday 24 March 2025.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/kimmins-announces-ps330000-road-improvement-scheme-a2-bushmills-road-dunluce-road-portrush
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/kimmins-announces-ps330000-road-improvement-scheme-a2-bushmills-road-dunluce-road-portrush
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/kimmins-announces-ps330000-road-improvement-scheme-a2-bushmills-road-dunluce-road-portrush

